Dear Parents,
The organizing committee for our June 2015 grade 8 trip met and discussed our next fundraiser.   It was decided that the students will sell tickets on a Christmas basket containing a variety of gift certificates valued at $10.00 each.  If all students who are planning to come on the trip contribute to the basket, it could possibly be worth approximately $500.00.  The money raised will go directly to your child’s trip cost.  
Also at the meeting, the following cut-off dates for money your child should have in his/her account by:
January 31st - $100
March 31st -   $200
May 31st   -    $300
Students are asked to bring in a gift certificate valued at $10 or the same cash value and we will purchase a gift certificate.  Your child will have to bring in a gift certificate or $10.00 in order to receive tickets to sell.
The money and/or gift certificates must be brought in to school by November 22, 2013 at the very latest.  At this time, students will receive their tickets to sell beginning on November 27, 2013 providing that they brought in their gift certificate/money.  All money must be returned with all tickets by December 11, 2013.  
Draw will be made during the week of December 15th.
*Please remember that even if your child opted out of the school trip, they still have an opportunity to change their mind and join us!!!!
-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------Please sign and return.
Child  ______________________            		   ______________________________________
   							                           Parent’s signature
